District Newsletter Sample Article

As your District Mission Advocate for the (your district) District, (your name) of the (your congregation)
congregation, is encouraging folks to become Congregational Mission Advocates to share information
about denominational mission programs with their congregations.

The Global Mission Advocate network hopes to inform all our congregations about mission efforts and
to encourage participation and financial support of this work.

Denominational staff, Eric Miller and his wife Ruoxia Li have committed to providing educational and
worship resources for your Congregational Advocate to share widely in whatever way works best for
your congregation. These resources include stories and news related to current mission work, mission
opportunities, and prayer requests.

Every church member is encouraged to sign up for the “Global Prayer Guide” on the denominational
website and pray daily for the Global Church of the Brethren. Every church member can access the
Global Mission web pages at brethren.org and spread the information widely.

The Congregational Mission Advocate is tasked with doing so.

These denominational materials are a great source of current information that can be shared with the
congregation on a Sunday morning during worship or Sunday school, placed on bulletin boards, and
added to bulletins, newsletters or websites.

Go to the brethren.org website for Global Mission and sign up for any and all resources found there.

If your congregation has not yet named a Congregational Mission Advocate, please choose one and pass
on the person’s contact information to (your name and how to contact).

If your congregation would like someone to come speak to your congregation on some aspect of
missions in the Church of the Brethren, please contact (your name and contact information).



